Sleepy Stories Workshop.
This week Nursery held a very exciting’ Sleepy Stories’ Workshop. The children came into Nursery after school in their pyjamas, with their favourite teddy bear. Sharing a favourite story or tale before bed is an important part of every child’s bedtime routine. This workshop was a fantastic time to share tips and tricks to create a routine and share stories in an exciting way with your child as well as being lots of fun.
 
Thank you to all who attended Nursery’s ‘Sleepy Stories’ Workshop. We all had a fantastic time in our pyjamas, sharing our favourite bed time stories under the stars. 
We especially loved having a hot chocolate and listening to a bedtime story.!!

